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National Security Agency
An Enduring and Vital Partnership
Cheltenham, 27.03.2018, 13:55 Time

USPA NEWS - Last week saw a strategic meeting between Director GCHQ, Commander of the UK's Joint Forces Command, and
Director NSA and Commander of US Cyber Command. For the first time, they issued a joint statement, reflecting the changing cyber
landscape and US/UK support and solidarity as we face shared challenges together.

GCHQ has a long established history of collaboration with the USA, dating back to WWII. One of the enduring legacies of WWI| is the
Signals Intelligence relationship between the UK and the US. This partnership continues to deliver enormous benefits to both nations.
We combat threats to the UK from terrorism, cyber-attack and serious crime - to name but a few - by working closely with our US
counterparts who share our interests and face similar challenges, benefiting from their expertise, unique intelligence and capabilities.

Last week Jeremy Fleming, Director GCHQ, General Sir Christopher Deverell, Commander of the UK's Joint Forces Command, and
Admiral Mike Rogers, Commander of US Cyber Command and Director of the National Security Agency, held a strategic review
meeting in the United States to discuss the ongoing partnership between the agencies.

Following their meeting, on Sunday 25th March 2018, they issued a joint statement reinforcing that our ongoing partnership and
shared history will continue to be vital in protecting the UK and USA. A copy of the statement is detailed below:

"Our organisations work extremely closely together to help keep the United States and United Kingdom safe. Our discussions focused
on how best we deploy and develop our cyber capabilities to counter, and defend ourselves against, malign activity around the world.

"This cooperation has been part of our shared history for over 75 years, and will continue to be vital in protecting our countries. Every
day our brilliant people share information and ideas as they counter shared threats in an increasingly digital world. We thank them for
everything that they do."

Article online:
https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-12982/-national-security-agency.html

Editorial office and responsibility:
V.i.S.d.P. & Sect. 6 MDStV (German Interstate Media Services Agreement): Daren Frankish - GCHQ

Exemption from liability:

The publisher shall assume no liability for the accuracy or completeness of the published report and is merely providing space for the
submission of and access to third-party content. Liability for the content of a report lies solely with the author of such report. Daren
Frankish - GCHQ

Editorial program service of General News Agency:
United Press Association, Inc.

3651 Lindell Road, Suite D168

Las Vegas, NV 89103, USA

(702) 943.0321 Local


https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-12982/-national-security-agency.html

(702) 943.0233 Facsimile

info@unitedpressassociation.org
info@gna24.com
www.gna24.com


mailto:info@unitedpressassociation.org
mailto:info@gna24.com
http://www.gna24.com/
http://www.tcpdf.org

